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There were 18,700 people taking advantage of the beautiful weather and their last opportunity to 

visit the Christ Church Cathedral today. 

Yesterday, 13,300 people went through the walkway to Cathedral Square making the total for the 

weekend 32,000. 

Last weekend saw 31,000 through the walkway which CERA organised to give people a final 

chance to be in the Square and see the Cathedral before the BNZ demolition requires that area to 

be closed off. 

A number of visitors today were commenting on the fact that the earthquakes over the weekend 

have caused even more damage to the front of the Cathedral. 

 


